
 
 

 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

From: TUSHAR JAISWAL <tusharjaiswal@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, August 18, 2020 1:33 PM 
To: Jerod Anderson <janderson@coppelltx.gov> 
Subject: Re: Smart Board 

 Hello Jerod, Sorry for late reply, but would like to let you know that due to my frequent travel plans I won’t 
be able to serve on board anymore. hope you excuse me, 

Thanks, and Best regards 

  

Tushar Jaiswal 

U.S.A :   +1 682 444 9400 

INDIA : +91 982 524 5555 
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